



Mr A Coupe Director of Music

Email: tony.coupe@ellesmere.com

20th September 2022

Dear Parent,

I am writing with details of all the key music events taking place during this academic year. I am very excited to be able to offer students a return to a full range of concerts, services and enrichment. These will not involve all students in the college but I am sharing the details with all parents as you may well wish to attend some of the events.

For parents of students in music ensembles or choirs, could I ask you to go through the dates carefully as these will directly affect your daughter/son. I am providing details of venue, dress requirements and timings to assist you with planning.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions, tony.coupe@ellesmere.com.

In the meantime can I thank you as always for your support and encouragement, both of the students and the departmental team and I look forward to sharing some unforgettable performances with you this year.

Best wishes,

les loge

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406